
 
   

 
HERSHEY FCU ANNOUNCES SCHOLARSHIP WINNER 

 
 HUMMELSTOWN, PA – Hershey Federal Credit Union recently awarded its annual 

$1,000 Richard E. Fogleman Memorial Scholarship to Jeremy Wells.   

 Wells is from Lebanon, graduated from Cedar Crest High School and attends Penn State.   

 HFCU has awarded the scholarship annually since 1996 to honor the memory of 

Fogleman, who served as HFCU’s Chairman of the Board of Directors for many years prior to 

his death in 1994. 

 All HFCU members pursuing a post-secondary education are eligible to apply for the 

annual scholarship. Applicants are judged on their scholastic and extracurricular activities as 

well as a 300-word essay. 

 With offices in Hershey, Hummelstown and Annville, HFCU provides financial services 

to individuals, businesses and organizations in Dauphin and Lebanon counties. HFCU is a 

federally-chartered community credit union, with $63 million in assets and more than 6,700 

members. 
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